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DEAR FAITHFUL SERVANTS OF CHRIST, 

 We are so blessed by your love and support of this ministry. God has brought you into 

partnership with us, and He is accomplishing His will through this work. As Isaiah 55:11 says, 

“so shall my word be that goes out from my mouth; it shall not return empty, but it shall 

accomplish that which I purpose, and shall succeed in the thing for which I sent it.” God’s Word 

is powerful, and it is the focus of all Biblical evangelistic ministry (Romans 10:17).  

 As we strive to bring the gospel locally in the Baltimore/Washington D.C. area and 

beyond to the whole world, we cannot do it without people like you. We are at 81% of our 

monthly goal and are within $1,250 of being fully funded! So, we ask you, our faithful partners in 

the gospel, to further help by connecting us to like-minded individuals/churches that you know 

who believe in the necessity of the proclamation of the Word of God. Our hope is that you will 

connect us by giving our information to these individuals/churches, encouraging them to connect 

with us, hear more about the ministry, and prayerfully consider partnering with us that they may 

receive the blessings, joy, and eternal reward through spreading the gospel.  

 Below is our contact information. If you would help us in this way, please reach out to me 

and I can either send you materials that talk about our ministry for you to give out to churches 

and individuals or for you to connect us to them directly.  

Address: Ryan and Tasia Itzel 1857 Dennings Rd. New Windsor, MD 21776 

Cell: 410-925-8527 

Email: ryanitzel.oac@gmail.com 

GOD BLESS,   
 
 
THE ITZELS 


